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TASMANIAN CAVERNEERING CLUB. 
 

6th July - 1955. 

Since our last circular only one caving trip has been made, 
members spent a weekend at Hastings digging at the cub hole.  
At the conclusion of the weekend the party leader reported that 
the dig had reached a small natural cavity which may lead down 
into the Wolff Hole system. 

The Club has received a letter from Norbert Casteret 
extending his greetings and thanking us for the Kodachromes we 
sent him.  At the first opportunity a copy of this letter will 
be forwarded to members. 

The Club has received Journals from the following 
Associations in the past two months, Sydney University 
Speleological Society, Cave Research Organisation and Italian 
Speleological Society.  (That is if you read Italian). 

FORWARD PROGRAMME: 

14th JULY, 1955 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - Held at the Geology 
Department, University of Tasmania, (Sandy 
Bay) at 8.00 p.m. 

 Nominations are open for a president and six 
committee members. 

 Notice is given of a motion to associate with 
a federation of Field Naturalists and other 
bodies to help preserve Tasmania's scenic 
beauties. 

 As the Speaker for the evening, we have asked 
Prof. S.W. Carey to talk to members.  As many 
newer members have not had the pleasure of 
meeting Prof. Carey we ask all members to make 
a special effort to attend. 

 After the meeting supper will be served and 
slides shown if time allows. 

 Annual subscriptions are due at the meeting. 

23rd, 24th JULY IDA BAY.  To investigate a new surface near 
Ida Bay caves - leave Friday night. 

13th, 14th AUGUST IDA BAY or HASTINGS, depending on the results 
of the previous trip. 

F. BROWN, Hon. Secretary. 

DON'T FORGET THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING. 
 [Q] 


